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THEY WORKED - THE UNITED WAY ... 

Volunteer solicitors from our division met on October 8 for 

an orientation meeting prior to the division kick off of the 

annual United Way Drive. 

The results are still being tabulated and we're looking 

good! Official figures will be published in the next issue of 

Wheelagram. 

Working on behalf of the United Way were: Larry Arndt, 

AI Skwiercz, Ray Celie, Sr., Barry Seaman, Kelly Tucker, 
Jim Ellis, Jim Farrell, Tom Hess, Charles Suiter, Nick 
Carter, John Phillips, Don Bare, Don White, Clem Sni­
adecki, Leonard Butts, Henry Fletcher, Chuck Buck, 
Charlie Farling, Ray Hullinger, Dick Wright, Joe 
Lyczynski, LeRoy Danzy, Jerry Christy, Mike Hilde­

brand, C. L. Sullivan, Dean Hans, Joyce Poland, Dorothy 
Nesbitt, Dave Locsi, Marvin Hughey, Jim Converse, Jerry 

Margraf, Bob Morris, Chet Herman, Bill Cholasinski, 

Walt Meckley, Merrill Kittleson, Connie Appel, John Earl, 
Perry Roseman, Dennis Somerville, Ann Barilich, Tom 
Burmeister, Norma Crider, Bob Schalliol, Maurie McCal­
ly, Rene Lester, Janice Martynowicz, Tom Mott, Jerry 
Greene, Clara Kovach, Will Glusac, Wayne Lauer, Bud 
Wolff, Elaine McCool, Chuck Murphy, June Schalliol, 

Wayne Benitz, Lorraine Banicki, Florence Duncan, Hardy 
Stebbins, Patsy Becker, Alex Webb, Shirley Baldwin, Gene 
Tarabek, Jean Vergon, Lucy Seider and Orion Yeandel. 

C. L. Sullivan, co-chairman of the Wheelabrator-Frye 
United Way Committee, reminds us that the committee 
was formed as a year-round committee to assist all Wheel­

abrator employees in obtaining services needed from any of 
the United Way agencies. In the future, information will be 
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HESS CO JOINS THE WFI FAMILY ... A new com­
pany, Hessco Industrial Supply Inc., a wholly-owned sub­

sidiary of WFI, will act as a distributor of our steel 
abrasives in Alabama, Georgia, Mississippi and Tennessee. 
We welcome Fred Hester, Bill West, Jerry Ellison and Ned 

Landers to the Wheelabrator family sales team. 

ORGANIZATION - FIELD SALES . . . Effective 

October 1 Joe Hoffman was promoted to the position of 
Account Sales Manager-Southern Region. Joe will be 

responsible for the sale of all after-market products in the 
region through both our direct Account Sales Engineers 

and distributors. Replacing Joe as the Equipment Sales 

Engineer-Southern Region is Tom Warren. For the past 
year Tom has served as an Account Sales Engineer­

Southern Region. Joining our company to assume an Ac­
count Sales Engineer position is Don Ruhl. Don is a grad­
uate of Dominican College and has taken advanced work 
at Marquette University. Gentlemen: Good luck in your 

new assignments! 

THE UNITED NATIONS IS AT WORK .. . At 

work to: Overcome disease (World Health 

Organization has eliminated smallpox, for ex­

ample); overcome hunger (International Fund for 

agricultural development); help in economic 
underdevelopment (World Bank helps in de­
veloping new markets overseas - more jobs for 
U.S. citizens); help develop a peaceful world! UN 
DAY - October 24. 

posted on plant bulletin boards regarding the services that 
can be obtained from the United Way. 

If help is needed, contact a committee member (committee 
names are already posted on the boards). All information 
will be kept confidential. Only the committee person that 
you contact will know your name since all cases will be as­
signed and known only by their case number. 

IT'S WORKING FOR ALL OF US 



OH, HOW THEY DANCED . . .  The music of "Now and 

Then" was enjoyed by our employees attending the annual 
Fall Dinner Dance held October 6, as evidenced in the 

following photo story. 



TONY PETERS - ARTIST-IN-RESIDENCE - RETIRES . . .  

Farewells and good wishes were extended to Tony Peters on the occasion 
of his retirement from Wheelabrator, October 10. Art Director Peters 
shared his talent with us over the past 14 years. (Editor's Note: When news 
is scarce, happiness is - an Art Director who can compensate for the 
Editor's lack of copy!) SO LONG, TONY! 



THE LAST GOODBYE ... for (r to I) Mallory, Peters and 

Tenney. (Lunch at Pat's will never be the same!) 

HALF OF HAPPINESS is getting what you want; the 
other half is wanting what you get. 

On� 
SPORT SCENE ... 

� 

ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION SPONSORS BUS TRIP ... 

Sunday, October 28 is the day Lions vs Bills is the game 

Pontiac Stadium is the place. See your area AA rep for 

reservations. The $40 per couple cost include& transporta­

tion (buses leave South parking lot at 7 AM), tickets and 

dinner at Win Schuler's in Jackson. 

DISCOUNT TICKETS AVAILABLE ... Available from 

AA reps are discount tickets ($2.25 each) for the Uni­

versity Park Mall Theaters. This good deal is a great idea 

for Christmas stocking stuffers -especially if you have a 

family of teenagers! 

TWILIGHT GOLF LEAGUE WINNERS ANNOUNCED ... 

RETIRING ARTIST PETERS admires the farewell card 
executed by his successor, HAROLD PAUL. (Harold: 

Tony joins us in welcoming you to Marketing Services and 
Wheelabrator.) 

THE MIDDLE YEARS mark that quiet, peaceful, 

pleasant period between completing the children's college 

education and starting to help with the first grandchildren. 

The middle years usually last from three to six months ... 
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(left) This year's championship team is Team 12 (I to r) LOUIE COOKIE, JOHN BAKER, SPIKE SINDERS, RAY 
HULLINGER. This team also captured First Team Low Scratch. (center) Winners of First Team Low Net are members of 
Team 8 (I to r) BOB TRUEX, JERRY ANKNEY, JOHN STULL and BILL SHULTZ. (right) JOHN TEETERS, captain of 
Team 4 was honored for his "Hole-in-One." Not on camera, but the champ oflndividual Low Net and Individual Low Scratch 
is HARRY BRESKE. Congratulations to all our champions! 


